
 
To the Honerable Patrick.H.Brennan 
 Dear sir. 
I have lived in Newport my whole life and I am a 4th generation Longshoremen I grew up on the dock in 
Newport watching my grandfather and my father work very hard loading and unloading cargo.i have 
been a Longshoreman in Newport for 23 years now.i find it disturbing that a few fishermen(midwater 
trawlers)can control the port commission.it is appalling the way they have run off posible very lucrative 
deals.please push this bill through I think without this the port will go bankrupt and none of my 
coworkers nor i will never work at home again. there is alot at stake here sir and thank you for your 
time. 
Sincerely Michael E Kasper jr. 
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